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FAMILY EDUCATIONAL RIGHTS AND PRIVACY ACT 
(FERPA) NOTICE 

 
The Federal No Child Left Behind (NCLB) Act has imposed new accountability and 

reporting requirements on the State and local school districts. A provision of this 

federal law requires notification to parents regarding their rights as parents, and 

the responsibility of the school district to maintain clear and accurate records of 

student achievement. Part of this NCLB requires a notification to you of the 

Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). 

 

FERPA requires that you be notified that you have access to your child’s records 

and progress, as well as any particular record of note regarding achievement, 

and/or discipline. Additionally, FERPA allows you to access the specific reporting 

of the school district to the State of New Jersey. Such reporting includes State 

Report Cards, test analyses, college and post-secondary statistics, as well as any 

particular survey created by third parties to be administered in the school district 

to students. The collection of personal information is an area that is safeguarded 

by the school district. We are not telemarketers or commercial vendors, so you 

can be assured that this information stays within the school district. As a parent 

you have a right to inspect, upon request, any instrument used for the collection 

of this information. As a parent of a high school student, please be aware that 

student information may be used by military recruiters. 

 

Please be assured that this district allows for the open access of information upon 

a reasonable request. Know, however, that this data is available in the schools, 

and you may peruse general information if you wish. 


